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 A five member delegation of  Council for 

International Peoples Friendship (CIPF) from Sudan led 

by H.E. Mr. Ahmed Abdul Rehman, Secretary General, 

visited NCW and interacted with the Chairperson  Dr. 

(Miss) Girija Vyas, Chairperson, the members and the 

officials of the Commission.  A detailed highlight of the 

Commission, activities and special areas of interest was 

presented before the delegates.   

 

 The delegates discussed the problems faced by 

women in their country and showed interest in the working 

of the Indian Commission.  Later there was an interesting 

question and answer session in which both the 

representatives of NCW and the Sudan delegation actively 

participate.   
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